RGC BOARD MEETING 6/02/15

Meeting called to order by Jesse Sierra at 6:30pm

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Jesse Sierra Russ Tabbert Paul Christianson Charlie Aichele Freida Aichele Dick Hunt Gary Krohn John Parola Steve Ries Bryan Lange Carl Kailikole Scott Clifford

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

Jesse and Board approved Open Meeting Minutes. Jesse reported on the David Oxley Tournament. The Tee prizes (small golf towels) were obtained and are ready for distribution. Jesse also said the list for volunteers was available for sign-ups.

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

Russ had nothing to report.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

No Report

TREASURE'S REPORT:

Paul reviewed the current General Budget with all. There were no exceptions to report at this time. Paul also said that he was going to re-do the current budget and review at our July Meeting.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

Gary reported on the upcoming Out of Town Tournament at Bodega Bay and Windsor Golf Courses. Final numbers are 23 Players for Bodega Bay and 19 for Windsor. White tees will be used for both courses. He also stated that only one Flight will be used. Also discussed was the possibility of having non-RGC Members with established Handicaps participate in the upcoming RGC Invitational in August. The possibility of another Club, for example, the Sierra Sage Golf Club from Reno, having numerous Players at this event would be brought up and reviewed at the next Open Meeting.

BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Charlie reported on the Tournament Budget. There were no issues to report.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

No Report

WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

Steve reports all handicaps are updated and in the system, as well as the updated By-Laws. Steve and

Bryan Lange also had a short discussion on Facebook Reports.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:

Freida brought up that the rope around the large oak tree on Hole #10 was still "ground under repair" and should be handled in accordance with that Rule.

CORRESPONDENCE:

Jesse reported that he received a donation towards the David Oxley Tournament from the Oxley family and stated further review would take place on the use of that donation.

OLD BUSINESS:

None to report.

NEW BUSINESS:

Jesse stated that the discussion involving the amount of money paid out for Zone Tournaments (brought up by Joe Santone at the last Open Meeting) and travel money payouts would be turned over to the Tournament Committee for future review and discussion.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:35PM.

Revised 6/23/15